
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

FAILURE TO SUBMIT A DISINFECTANT  
QUARTERLY OPERATING REPORT (DLQOR) 

MONITORING, ROUTINE (DBP), MAJOR/CHLORINE 
 

 
The City of Wells Water System PWS ID 0370004 has violated the monitoring/reporting requirements 
set by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Title 30, Texas Administrative Code 
(30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F. Public water systems are required to properly disinfect water 
before distribution, maintain acceptable disinfection residuals within the distribution system, and report 
the results of that monitoring to the TCEQ on a quarterly basis.  
 
 
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from 
microbial contamination.  
 

This violation occurred in the monitoring periods of January 2019 – March 2019. 
 
We are taking the following actions to address this issue: Submit reports by the quarterly due date 
which is the 10th day of the month following the end of the quarter. Verify that the only submission is 
processed correctly and TCEQ received the report.  
 
The report required by TCEQ was processed on the STEERS website on April 10, 2019; an error 
prevented the report to properly process making the report not submit to TCEQ. The DLQOR passed 
submission that was made on May 6, 2019.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this violation, you may contact Carl Pennington (936) 867-4615 

 


